
 

 

Dear Year 6, 

We are writing to see how you all are – we are missing being in school and seeing 

you each day. We hope you have been enjoying the activities we have put on the 

school website. If you’d like to you can share these to our Facebook and Twitter 

feeds – we’d love to see what you’ve been up to.  

Next week you might want to try looking at the properties of 3D shapes, to help 

with this you could use ‘Mathletics’ and ‘Mathsisfun’ that we put in the ‘Home 

Learning’ section of the website. You could even build the 3D shapes out of card 

or Lego. To challenge yourself further, you could make the nets of these shapes. 

We would have been doing map work this week in Humanities, so you could try to 

learn 5 countries in each continent. Could you find out some interesting facts 

about each one, explore their flags and bordering countries or oceans?   

The active links on the website are good for keeping you moving too. Check out 

some of the online PE lessons – they include fitness, dance and gymnastics.  

We have been doing some reading at home. We would like to recommend these 

books for you. Mr McGrath – Illegal by Eoin Colfer and Andrew Donkin. Miss 

Ward – A Boy Called Hope by Laura Williamson. Miss Smith – The Boy at the 

Back of the Class by Onjali Rauf. These might be available on Audible which is 

free at the moment.  

We hope you are staying safe and well. Keep smiling and looking out for your 

family. 

From Mr McGrath, Miss Ward and Miss Smith 

 

 


